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LEGAL NOTICE 
HISTORIC DISTRICTS COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Pursuant to Section 7 of Chapter 40 of the Acts and Resolves of Massachusetts, 1963, the 
Sudbury Historic Districts Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, July 13, 2017 at 
7:30 p.m. in the Flynn Building, Silva Conference Room, 2nd floor, 278 Old Sudbury Road, 
Sudbury, Massachusetts to consider the following application: 

 
1. Public Hearing – Case 17-9, Applicant Saulo Stewart, 101 Bent Road (Town Assessor’s 

Map J05-0312). For a Certificate of Appropriateness to replace front siding and trim. 
 

2. Public Hearing – Case 17-10, Applicant Mylan L. Jaixen, 25 King Philip Road (Town 
Assessor’s Map K09-0045). For a Certificate of Appropriateness to construct a fieldstone 
wall. 
 

3. Public Hearing – Case 17-11, Applicant Gopalakrishna & Jayashri Aragam, 62 Old 
Garrison Road (Town Assessor’s Map J04-0017). For a Certificate of Appropriateness 
to replace shingles, install landscape block wall and construct a pavilion. 
 

4. Public Hearing – Case 17-12, Applicant David LaBelle, 322 Boston Post Road (Town 
Assessor’s Map K09-0401). For a Certificate of Appropriateness for a new sign for “Pro 
Sense Roofing Inc”. 
 

5. Public Hearing – Case 17-13, Applicant Sudbury Valley Trustees, Laura Mattei, 18 
Wolbach Road (Town Assessor’s Map H11-0100). For a Certificate of Appropriateness 
to install screen door. 
 

6. Public Hearing – Case 17-14, Applicant Kelly Becker, 16 Carriage Way (Town 
Assessor’s Map K04-0508). For a Certificate of Appropriateness to paint house exterior. 
 

 
The applications are on file in the Office of Planning and Community Development and may be 
reviewed during regular business hours. Any person interested, or wishing to be heard on the 
proposed applications, should appear at the time and place designated. 
        
  
To be advertised in the Sudbury Town Crier on June 29, 2017. 


